
Hello and goodbye

Description

Six new

members have joined the MMHS Board, as the Society gets ready to meet future demands and
opportunities.
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Debbie Faulkner, newly appointed as Chair, welcomed the Board members at the Society’s recent
Annual General Meeting. Debbie joined the Board in 2009. Her late father Revd Tony Bullock was a
resident of the Society, and her mother Shirley remains so today.

The new members are – Alexander Campbell, Paul Haslam, Catherine Hastings, Revd Glynn Lister,
Revd Charles New and Revd Alan Taylor.

Ros Peedle became Vice Chair of the Board. Revd Alan Ashton and Revd Richard Teal were re-
appointed for a further year. Revd Jacquie Evans was re-appointed for a further three years.

SIGNIFICANT CONTRIBUTIONS

In her Chair’s report for the AGM, Debbie acknowledged the significant contributions of the Board
members who had stepped down recently – Mrs Ann Brook, Revd Dr John Harrod and Dr John Lander.

You can read the new Board members’ profiles here.
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